
   

 
 

30-50 Whitestone Expressway, 4th Floor 
Flushing, NY 11354 
(718) 358-5390 (Main) 
(718) 732-7751 (Facsimile) 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL records@wutc.wa.gov 

                                                                    
November 13, 2003 
 
Mr. David Dittemore 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: UT-031755 
 
Dear Mr. Dittemore: 
 
Dialaround Enterprises, Inc. (“Dialaround”) hereby submits its emergency information as 
requested in the Commission’s letter dated Nov. 4, 2003 (Docket UT-031755).  As I mentioned in 
our telephone conversation of yesterday afternoon, Dialaround is a reseller of long distance 
services and does maintain an office, employees or any facilities in the State of Washington.  
Consequently, we do not have any current plans for recovery of service in the event of disaster in 
the state. 
 
Nevertheless, in compliance with the Commission’s request for the company’s contact 
information in the event of a disaster, please notify Mr. Jason Welch, Vice President of Network 
Operations.  His direct telephone number is (718) 358-5390, extension 2225 and his fax number is 
(718) 358-4625.  You may also contact him via electronic mail at jasonw@telcogroupinc.com.  
During non-office hours, please contact our Network Operations Center at (888) 844-5390 and the 
fax number is (718) 732-7750.   
 
Should you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please 
contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
Marie C. Pierre-Paul 
Marie C. Pierre Paul, 
Regulatory Affairs & Compliance Manager 
 
cc:     Emergency Management Division (a.josue@emd.wa.gov) 


